
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Education of School District No. 8 in the 

County of Christian, State of Illinois, that a tentative amended budget for this school 

District for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2019, will be on file and conveniently 

available for public inspection at the Unit Office, 14 East Main, City of Pana, Illinois, 

from and after 8:00 a.m. on the 19th day of May 2020. 

 

NOTICE IS FURTHER HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing on the amended budget 

will be held at 6:15 p.m. on the 22nd day of June 2020, in the Library of the Pana High 

School Building, 201 West 8th Street, Pana, Illinois. 

 

Dated this 18th day of May 2020 

 

BOARD OF EDUCATION of School District No. 8, in the County of Christian, State of 

Illinois. 

 

     

Craig Deere 

Secretary, Board of Education, 

Community Unit School District 

Number 8, Christian, Shelby and 

Montgomery Counties, Illinois 

 

 


